
STATE OF NEBRASKA                             REJECTION OF PROPOSALS, AGENCY USE  08/25/2014 

WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSALS 

 

 

Date:  July 26, 2021 
To:  All Bidders  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From:  Jennifer Crouse and Holly Glasgow, Buyers 
DHHS Procurement 

RE:  Request for Qualifications 106928 O3 – Work Order 4 

The Department of Health and Human Services, State of Nebraska is withdrawing all Proposals 
received on the above referenced Request for Qualifications for cloud-based, enterprise agile 
software development services, as well as legacy mainframe application modernization 
services, in support of DHHS’s planned iServe Nebraska Portal.  

Your firm will be given the opportunity to participate when new proposals are solicited. 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 

 

 


